The Abbey Scoil na Mainistreach

Christian Brothers’
Grammar School

7™ August 2020

Dear Parents

On receiving the Education Minister’s letter yesterday it is quite clear a substantial change is
required to our existing plan for students to return to school safely. Our Senior Management Team
will be working on this over the coming days and will contact you week commencing 17" August
with revised plans.

Hope you continue to enjoy a safe Summer.

Headmaster
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